
Submission- Live Export Welfare Standards

To whom it may concern,

I find it completely unacceptable that Australia continues to be involved in such an archaic and 
cruel practice as Live Export. Australia needs to follow the lead of smarter countries such as 
New Zealand who have banned it.

The industry has failed for at least 10 years to raise the welfare standards of these poor animals 
and I do not believe they can be trusted to do it now.

Please ban Live Export.

Yours sincerely,

Miranda Webster


